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The vast majority of Colorado voters in my sphere of influence do not support any of the these proposed changes by
the Secretary of State to our election rules. Voter ID, signature verification, bipartisan poll watchers, removal of
deceased voters on to voter rolls, careful bipartisan scrutiny of the voting process, and the need for audits for any
discrepancies that may come up are all necessary to safeguard voter integrity. We do not support the current practice
of mail in ballots or any ballot harvesting by any party. My husband, my friends,  and I do not believe these
proposals will benefit us as citizens of Colorado. Please reconsider your position.  Thank you, Michele & David


